This Certificate is Awarded to:
BUCKDEN VILLAGE INSTITUTE

Who Raised
£864.50

For The Yorkshire Air Ambulance Charity

Thank you for your support
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Gaynor Barnes Peter Sunderland MBE, DL

Patron, Yorkshire Air Ambulance Chairman, Yorkshire Air Ambulance

Saving Lives Across Yorkshire
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Saving Lives Across Yorkshire @@@)@

YORKSHIRE
yaa AIR AMBULANCE

Our ref: D64445

Cayley House,

Wednesday, 27 May 2020 10 South Lane

Mr & Mrs Keith & Linda Portman

Buckden Village Institute Tel: 01422
c/o Keld Close Barn Email: infoC
Buckden

North Yorkshire

BD23 5JA

Dear Mr & Mrs Portman
Thank You

On behalf of the Yorkshire Air Ambulance, thank you for your very kind donation of £864.50 raised at
your village quiz and pop up tea and coffee morning. As we all deal with the various difficulties we find
ourselves in during these unprecedented times, it is so lovely to receive such generous support from
individuals and communities across the region.

!
As an independent Charity we rely on the generosity of individuals and organisations, such as yourself
to help save lives across Yorkshire. We really are very grateful to you for your support.

We currently operate two helicopters; one based at Nostell Air Support Unit, near Wakefield and the
other at RAF Topcliffe, near Thirsk. To keep both of Yorkshire’s Air Ambulances maintained and in the
air we need to raise £12,000 every single day.

Your donation helps us to: provide a life-saving rapid response emergency service in Yorkshire to 5
million people across 4 million acres; operate 7 days a week, 365 days a year; attend nearly 1,600
incidents a year, an average of 4 every single day and get patients to the most relevant treatment
centre for their injuries, in the quickest time possible.

It is the generous donations we receive that allow the Charity to continue the service for all who need
our help. '

Thank you again for thinking of the Yorkshire Air Ambulance and supporting our work, we really do
appreciate it. If at any point in the future, you do not wish to hear from us, please feel free to
contact us and let us know.

Please accept our very best wishes during these uncertain times, and stay safe and well.

Yours Sincerely /
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Louise Shorrock
Yorkshire Air Ambulance




